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Westpac and AUSTRAC agreement approved by Federal Court 
 
Westpac acknowledges today’s approval by the Federal Court of the agreement 
between Westpac and AUSTRAC to resolve the civil proceedings commenced by 
AUSTRAC in the Federal Court of Australia on 20 November 2019. 
 
As noted in an ASX statement by Westpac on 24 September 2020, Westpac will pay a 
civil penalty of $1.3 billion in relation to admitted contraventions of the Anti-Money 
Laundering and Counter-Terrorism Financing Act 2006.  
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David Lording  Andrew Bowden 
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